
Dear Senators: 

 

I would like to go on record as supporting both Fritz Johnson and John Jensen for positions on the Board 

of Fish.  Fritz Johnson resides and fishes in Bristol Bay, knows the issues intimately and provides 

solutions fairly.  While he lives and fishes in Bristol Bay he also has a statewide perspective. John Jensen 

also has a statewide perspective and is well respected in the fishing and seafood industry.  Please confirm 

these two prospective board members.  Thank you very much. 

 

Adelheid Herrmann, Ed.D. 

Former Alaska State Representative  

PO Box 263 

Naknek, Alaska  99633 

Phone: (907)229-5519 

email: herrmann@gci.net 


